
 

 

Friends of Westbrook Spring 

Fundraiser 
 

 

 

 

Badger Ridge Greenhouse is a family run 

greenhouse approximately 10 minutes north east 

of Westbrook School. 

 

They offer a wide variety of hanging baskets and 

planters as well, herbs, tomatoes and succulents. 

 

They also produce a high quality soil amendment 

in the form of earthworm castings. Earthworm 

castings are a natural, odor free fertilizer that is 

wonderful for plants. 

 

All proceeds of this sale will support your child 

through the initiatives of the Friends of Westbrook 

and the School Council. 

 

They look forward to seeing you at Badger Ridge! 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

PLACE PHOTO HERE, 

OTHERWISE DELETE BOX 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Through this fundraiser, you will 

pre-buy your plants from your 

student representative and then 

come to the Greenhouse to make 

your selections. 

 

Orders must be returned to 

school NO LATER than 

Monday, May 10th. 

  

Please bring a photocopy or 

phone photo of your order form 

with you when you the pick up 

your plants – between May 15 

and June 6, 2021. After June 6, 

selection may be limited. 
 

FOW contact: 

angpighin@hotmail.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

P 403-946-0200 

E craig@badgerridgegreenhouse.ca 
   www.badgerridgegreenhouse.ca  
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